Ohana Virtual Academy



A letter from our founders

Dear Families and Students,

Welcome to Ohana Virtual Academy! We want to personally thank you for considering Ohana Virtual Academy as your educational partner. Our commitment to your child's education, growth, and well-being is at the heart of everything we do.

At Ohana Virtual Academy, we believe that education should be a deeply personal and engaging experience, one that empowers every student to discover their strengths and reach their full potential. As seasoned educators we have dedicated our careers to creating learning environments where students can thrive. We are passionate about transforming online education to be more interactive, more connected, and more aligned with the needs of today's learners.

Our approach at Ohana is built on the principles of innovation, collaboration, and holistic support. We don't just provide online courses—we offer a vibrant learning community where students are supported by dedicated teachers, engaged in real-world learning, and encouraged to explore their passions. Our curriculum is designed to be flexible and adaptive, ensuring that each student's learning experience is as unique as they are.

At Ohana, we go beyond academics. We are deeply committed to supporting the whole child, which includes fostering their emotional well-being and helping them develop essential life skills. Our learning coaches and mentors are always available to provide guidance and support, ensuring that every student has the resources they need to succeed, both academically and personally.



We understand that choosing the right educational path for your child is one of the most important decisions you will make. That's why we are committed to making Ohana Virtual Academy a place where students not only learn but also grow, connect, and thrive. We are here to partner with you every step of the way, providing a rich, supportive, and inspiring educational experience that prepares your child for success in school, in their career, and in life.

Thank you for entrusting us with your child's education. We look forward to welcoming you into the Ohana family.

Warm regards,

Founder, Ohana Virtual Academy

Robin Gonzales